



SEES Extended Care Monthly Newsletter





It has been a fun and exciting first few weeks of school! We have many returning student as well as the pleasure of welcoming some new faces to the aftercare program.

All of the extended care staff and faculty have been working extensively to improve upon the program and implement the new changes. The first change to the program schedule is in the beginning, of our afternoon we dedicate the first few minutes to allowing all students to relax and enjoy their snacks after a long day of classes. After which, each group of students have been provided dedicated quiet times to allow them to focus on homework or relax with some quiet reading. We encourage children to bring in a book in case they do not have homework, or they finish it early.



It will still take time; however, the students are beginning to adjust to these changes. We will soon be implementing weekly fun activities for everyone to participate in after their quiet time. These will include art and science activities, as well as, organized outside activities and games. Our overall goal is to make the extended care program more involved and engaging.

Additionally, we will be introducing a "STAR" rewards program which will reward positive behaviors and actions.

It is going to be a super September! Stay tuned!

Be The Light for All to See

Matthew 5:16 "Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father which is in heaven."

Happy September Birthdays!



Nora Garnett Abigail Velazquez Zachary Smith Makenna Doyle Clark Beyer

Elle Mangus Giada Bonomo Carter Gill Ellie Romer Felicity Vaselich

Matthew Sevinsky Miller Marino Kalysta Quay Gabriella Seay Brady Dyson

Tyson Woody James Maslyk Nora Horan Ella Grace Turner-Laabs

ST. EDWARDS EPIPHANY SCHOOL